Board of Health Minutes April 5, 2016

The meeting opened at 7:00 p.m. with Ms. Amodei and Mr. Parkin present. Mr. Moeller was absent.

All bills and time sheets submitted were approved for payment.

76 Parkhurst Street

The Board reviewed the septic plan and noted that the reserve area was approximately half the size of the primary. It appeared that there was room to move the system in order to get an appropriate size. The plan was not approved with the small reserve area. However if they were able to redesign it with the proper reserve area, the change could be shown on the asbuilt plan.

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.